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Network for Ocean Worlds First Annual Retreat COVID-19 Policy.

Prior to the retreat: We recommend that all participants test for COVID-19 before leaving
home. If anyone is having symptoms prior to the retreat (e.g., fever, chills, and sore throat, but
also cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache,
new loss of taste or smell) then you must do a COVID-19 test (at home or in a clinic). Contact
the retreat organizers (Kathryn Pietro - 609-462-3156 and/or Alison Murray 530-913-2356)
prior to your travel if you test positive. Participation in the retreat will not be possible for
people testing positive and experiencing symptoms.

At the Wrigley Marine Science Center: During the retreat if you find yourself having symptoms
(same as above) then COVID-19 tests will be available for you to do a self-test. If positive, then
you will be asked to wear a mask, and to then leave the island. In fact, we'll have some masks
available for those that wind up getting a non-COVID bug too. The Catalina Express Ferry leaves
daily from Two Harbors, and we can help arrange your travel home with the travel agent.



